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ANNEX 2 

REGISTRATION PROCEDURES 

Registration for the Symposium will be available as follows: 
 

.1 via the IMO Online Meeting Registration System (OMRS) for participants 
registering through their national OMRS Delegation Coordinator; or 

 

.2 for non-OMRS registered participants as set out below. 
 

Online Meeting Registration System (OMRS) 
 

Member Governments, UN agencies, IGOs and NGOs are required to provide, prior to the 
meeting date, the names of all members of their delegations attending the Symposium via 
OMRS, as advised in Circular Letter No.4336 of 5 November 2020. This facilitates both their 
entry into the building and the production of the list of participants by the Secretariat. 

 

For those delegates attending the Symposium who have completed the registration procedure, 
an electronic access card will be issued at IMO to pass through the security barrier in the IMO 
building. 

 

Issue of the access card will require photographic proof of identity, e.g. passport, identity card 
or driving licence. Participants may also be required to show proof of identity at any time while 
they are in the Headquarters building if requested by IMO Security. In view of the significant 
costs incurred in producing access cards, delegates who have previously been issued with 
one are kindly requested to bring it with them for reactivation. 

 
Any matters relating to the use of the OMRS and participation in the forthcoming 
IMO/University of Plymouth Symposium "Maritime cyber security and resilience" should be 
communicated to: 

 

Registration Unit 
Meeting Services and Interpretation Section 
Email: onlineregistration@imo.org 

 

Non-OMRS registered participants 
 

Participants wishing to attend the Symposium by sharing the invitation from Member States or 
international organizations but who are not affiliated with an IMO delegation are requested to 
contact chloe.rowland@plymouth.ac.uk for specific registration procedures. 

 
 

 


